
 

 

Superintendent Announcement Regarding Reopening of Schools-7/28/20 

UPDATE # 3 

Survey Results: 

The survey results from our families of the Northeastern Clinton CSD are as follows: 

Total number of respondents: 636 

When school starts in September of 2020: If we are able to proceed with in-person instruction, do you plan to 

send your child(ren) to school? 

82.39% - Yes 

17.61% - No 

 

How comfortable are you sending your child(ren) to school for the 2020-2021 school year? (1-very 

uncomfortable and 5-very comfortable) 

3- Average Number 

If NCCS opens for in-person instruction, social distancing and the reduction of bus density will be required.  Do 

you have the ability to drop your child(ren) off and/or pick them up at the end of the day? 

37.74% - Will not need transportation 

43.08% - Will need transportation in morning and afternoon 

6.60% - Will need transportation in the morning 

16.82% - Will need transportation in the afternoon 

 

Do you have access to the internet? 

96.52% - Yes 

3.48% - No 

 

For the 2020-2021 school year, buffet-style serving for meals will not be available.  Meal options will be limited 

and service will be individualized and pre-packaged.  Will your child continue to utilize our cafeteria services? 

27.20% - Yes 

39.31% - Maybe 

33.49% - No 

 

**Please note that this survey was for preliminary planning purposes.   There will be additional detailed surveys 

and links to other documents that will be sent following Governor Cuomo’s announcement next week should 

schools reopen for in-person instruction. 

 

We Appreciate Your Feedback! 


